
 
From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk <webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 March 2021 13:47 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form 
 
FORM DETAILS 
Web Ref No: 24223 
Form: Planning Application Comments Form 
Completed: 09/03/2021 13:46:59 
Status: Pending 
---------- 
USER DETAILS 
Site user 
email: Unregistered user 

---------- 
USER INPUTS  

title: Ms 
LastName: Brown 
firstName: S 
numberName: 1 
postAddress: Alder Drive, Whalley 
postCode: Bb7 9uu 
refNo:  

addDev: Queen Mary Terrace and Bridge Terrace, Whalley 

comments: 

Itâ€™s a sad state of affairs when the local council wish to demolish the history and 
heritage of their own area. These houses would serve our district better by being 
refurbished and offered to our local residents who are having trouble accessing the 
housing ladder because of all the new expensive development that has already 
saturated the village. Our local services are busting at the seams because of this, 
traffic volume and safety on Mitton Road is already a serious issue, locals are priced 
out of the area they grew up in. Once demolished, these historical properties can 
never be replaced. Come on RVBC Planning Department - show that you truly 
represent the people of your community the identity of our villages.  

 


